
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter  

24th November 2017 

Science Week 

We had our very first science week this week and what fun 

it was! 

Please see the separate newsletter for more details. 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 
3C Molly Hopkins 

3P Martha O’Connor 

4C James Currie 

4DK Nathan Roberts 

WN Lauren Higgins 

5GT Katerina Kastavunis 

5L Leen Alsusa 

6C Samuel Gilbert 

6G Alfie Hughes 

3C Joshua Hilton 

3P William Lightening 

4C Jessica Kershaw 

4DK Libby Johnson 

WN Alex McIldowie 

5GT Fay Wheeler 

5L Ashira Ofurhie 

6C Ben Marks 

6G Rebecca Guest 

Robinwood 

There is now a payment plan set up for Robinwood on 

Parentpay to allow you to spread the cost of the trip. 

Payments can be made at anytime but please be aware that 

we will need the full cost of the trip to be paid by the end of 

June. 

Basketball Tournament 

Our basketball team were a credit to the school on Tuesday 

afternoon at the tournament at Manor Academy. They won 

three out of the five games played, placing fifth overall. 

Music Assembly 

The orchestra and the school recorder group will be        

performing in an assembly on Tuesday morning at 9am. All 

parents and friends are  welcome to attend. 

Parent Governor 

We have a vacancy for a parent governor on our Board 

of Governors. 

The board of governors is responsible for the conduct 

of the school and for promoting high standards. The 

board aims to ensure that children are  attending a  

successful school which provide them with a good    

education and supports their well being. 

If you are interested in joining our board of governors, 

please see the letters sent home. If you would like to 

discuss  the role further, any of our governors would be 

more than happy to speak to you. You can find           

information about how to contact them on our website. 



Dates for your Diary 

Monday 27th November: Year 4 trip to Rewind to 

Christmas 

Tuesday 28th November 9am: Music assembly (school 

orchestra and school recorder group) 

Wednesday 29th November: year 5 trip to Jodrell Bank 

Friday 1st December: Bikeability #3 

Thursday 7th December: Make & Take Night 

Friday 8th December: Bikeabilty #4 

Monday 11th December: Whole school theatre trip 

               Photography Club exhibition in    

                the hall 3.40pm onwards   

Tuesday 12th December: Year 3 children to watch  

                   Templemoor Nativity 

Wednesday 13th December: Christmas lunch (children 

can wear a hat) 

Thursday 14th December: Own Clothes Day (bottles) 

Friday 15th December: Christmas Fair 3.30pm 

Monday 18th December: Lower School Christmas Party 

Tuesday 19th December: Upper School Christmas Party 

Wednesday 20th December: Carol Service #1 9.30am  

Thursday 21st December: Carol Service #2 9.30am 

   Children finish for Christmas 

Before School Club 

We have spaces in our before school club each day,     

running from 7.45-8.45am. If you are interested in a 

place, please see the school website for the booking 

form. 

Monday: Dodgeball 

Tuesday: Body Active 

Wednesday: Body Active 

Thursday: Gymnastics *working towards achieving BAGA 

awards. 

Friday: Multi Sports 

Friends of Moorlands 

It is our annual make and Take night on Thursday 7th     

December which is an evening full of Christmas cheer and 

crafts! 

Please look out for letters in your child’s bag. 

This event always proves to be very popular and due to 

space we have to put a limit on the number of children we 

can offer spaces to. 

Christmas Arrangements at Moorlands 

Our Christmas tree will be arriving soon. It has  become 

a tradition that we will let each child take part in         

decorating the school tree. If they would like, children 

may bring in a decoration from home. They will be given 

the opportunity to place this on the tree.  Please do not 

send in precious family treasures. 

-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-. 

Wednesday 13th December is Christmas lunch. All     

children are able to wear a Christmas hat, if they wish. 

Children on school dinners will have Christmas dinner 

with all the trimmings! Children who are on packed 

lunch are allowed to bring in extra treats that day and 

we will all have cheery Christmas music to accompany 

our lunches! 

-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-. 

The lower school Christmas party is on the afternoon of 

Monday 18th December. Children should bring their 

party clothes to school in a named plastic carrier bag. 

They will be given time to get changed after lunch. 

The upper school Christmas party is on the afternoon of 

19th December, the same arrangements will apply. 

-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-. 

Due to the popularity of our Christmas Carol Service, we 

will be holding two services on the morning of 20th and 

21st December at 9.30am. We will be allocating tickets 

for these performances (2 per family to attend one of 

the performances). 


